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Subject: Approve the Advanced Clean Cars II (ACC II) Regulation

I support ACC II. By 2030, there should be enough efficient, affordable electric vehicles available
that those who buy new cars can find the model that will suit their needs. Over time, these new
electric cars will enter the used-car market so even more people can benefit. This will help reduce
air and water pollution, making people in our state healthier. It will also help our state do its part to
reduce the pace of climate change, reducing the risks of extreme weather events and all the other
negative effects of climate change on the health, safety, and economy of Washington state. Let's
make the transition away from gasoline go as quickly and efficiently as feasible, by passing ACC II.


